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DEST Question No. E756_06 
 
Senator Wong provided in writing. 
 
Question:  
 
What did CSIRO mean when they said that there had been an internal launch? 
Who actually had access to the new website on 1 June? 
And how many staff have access today? 
 
Answer:  
 
CSIRO has provided the following response. 
 
Website 
 
The new CSIRO website was launched internally to CSIRO staff to give them the opportunity 
to access the site and provide feedback on areas such as content and navigation. 
 
On 1 June, an email was sent to Communication Managers and the Executive Management 
Council providing details (including a link) of the internal web address.  An “all staff” 
communication was sent in CSIRO’s weekly internal newsletter, Monday Mail, on 6 June 
2005 further promoting the new internal web address. 
 
All CSIRO staff have access to the new site through the CSIRO intranet. 




